

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

This coming year, I will work to continue the improvement of OUR ASSOCIATION. The energetic Board you elected will be put to work carrying out the many tasks that must be done to keep our Association healthy.

Communication, so important in our jobs, is equally important to the success of the Association. We ask the membership to inform the Board of your opinions regarding the many issues that face us. Only with this information can we successfully complete the coming year.

MICHAEL R. CLARK, CGCS

Our past president, Bob Ford, is to be commended for a year of hard work One of my goals for

this year is to be whatever help I can to ensure Bob is elected to the GCSA of America Board of Directors. It has been too long since California has had a National represententative.

The committees that have been appointed are:

Program - Steve Carlton, CGCS ! Newsletter editor - Allan Schlothauer

Membership - Stan Burgess, CGCS

Nominating - John Grant

- Howard Fisher

Auditing - Sam Singh, CGCS

Bylaws - Bob Ford, CGCS

Your new Officers and Board of Directors are listed on the left of the front page of this newsletter.

Since GCSA of Northern California is having no regular meeting, WE EXPECT YOU TO ATTEND THE CALIFORNIA GOLF COURSE SUPERINTENDENTS ASSOCIATION MEETING at Rancho Canada, Carmel May 20,21, 1984 -- the complete information is on the front page. The GCSA of Northern California BOARD meeting will be at 8:00 A.M. on Sunday, May 20th. BOARD MEMBERS NOTE

California Golf Course Superintendents Association

> Reservation Deadline Date missed you CALL BOB AT 415 948-6232

Reservations CONTACT Bob Ford Los Altos Golf & CC 1560 Country Club Drive Los Altos, CA 94022

REMEMBER - All are invited. As in the past, all contributions will be accepted to help defray the expenses of the bar before the Bar-b-que Send to Bob Ford